
WEDDING USE POLICY 

 

1.  Church members using church facilities to leave areas used clean and in proper 

arrangement. 

2.  Pulpit use to be coordinated thru pastor. 

3.  Weddings to use bird seed for throwing. 

4.  Weddings to use metal, dripless candles. 

5.  Regular church activities have priority over weddings, receptions and other activities 

planned for church buildings. 

6.  Members desiring the custodian to clean and rearrange furnishings after wedding 

service must make personal arrangements to pay custodian directly for services when  

scheduling the wedding. 

7.  Only members of the Broad Ridge audio-visual committee are to operate the sound 

system.  Arrangements are to be made with a sound technician for scheduling and 

compensation when the wedding is scheduled. 

8.  All wedding services held in the sanctuary are to be open church weddings with an 

appropriate invitation printed in the church bulletin. 
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